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Pursuant to and in compliance with Title 43, Article 1 and Title 24, Article 4, C.R.S. as amended, 
notice of proposed rulemaking is hereby given, including notice to the Attorney General of the State of 
Colorado and to all persons who have requested to be advised of the intention of the Transportation 
Commission of Colorado to promulgate rules, or to amend, repeal, or repeal and re-enact the existing 
rules governing the practice and procedures of the Transportation Commission of Colorado. The 
specific authority under which the Transportation Commission of Colorado shall establish these rules is 
set forth in § 43-1-106(6) and § 43-1-106(8)(k), C.R.S. 

This proposed permanent rule-making hearing will consider proposed amendments to Rule 3.00, titled 
Committees of the Commission, that will change the name of the “Transit and Intermodal Committee” 
and the number of Commission member seats on standing committees. Due to the State’s COVID-19 
response, this hearing will only be conducted in a virtual setting. All interested parties are urged to 
attend this public hearing by registering for the webinar on the Department of Transportation’s website 
at https://www.codot.gov/business/rules/proposed-rules.html and to submit written comments 
concerning the proposed amended rules in advance if possible for consideration. 
 
In order to facilitate the review of comments by the Hearing Officer, all interested parties are strongly 
encouraged to submit their written comments to Natalie Lutz via email at dot_rules@state.co.us on or 
before 5:00 p.m. on May 25, 2020. Any written comments not received by May 25, 2020 may be 
submitted via public testimony at the hearing on June 1, 2020. 
 
If you need special accommodation, please contact Natalie Lutz at 303.757.9441 or 
dot_rules@state.co.us at least one week prior to the hearing. 
 
The proposed amended rules, notice of hearing, and the proposed statement of basis and purpose will 
be available for review by interested parties at the Colorado Department of Transportation’s website 
at https://www.codot.gov/business/rules/proposed-rules.html. Please be advised that the proposed 
amended rules being considered are subject to further changes and modifications after public comment 
and the formal hearing. 
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